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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

This is to advise that the regularly scheduled meeting of the  

CVRCD Board of Directors  

for 

Wednesday, December 18, 2024 

has been CANCELED. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on  

  January 15, 2025, at 8:00 am. 

 

________________________________ 
Yvonne Franco, District Manager/Secretary 
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